
 

 

 

! 
2013-2014  

Literacy Club  
is Back! 
Wednesday,  
September 4 

 
Due to popular demand, Literacy 
Club is continuing for a 3rd Year! 

We need you! 

WEDNESDAYS & 

FRIDAYS 

7:30-8:00 

LITERACY CLUB 
IN THE LIBRARY 

THE L ITERA C Y  C L UB HAS BEEN A GREAT WAY TO BUILD A LOVE OF 

READING. THE AMAZING PARENT VOLUNTEERS LEAD THE SESSIONS AND 

THE STUDENTS PARTICIPATE IN  
MEANINGFUL DISCUSSIONS ABOUT BOOKS!   

 

Parent volunteers are needed in the Literacy Cub! 
If you are interested in volunteering, please attend 

an informational meeting on  
Wednesday, 8/28 in the Library at 7:30 am.  
For more information contact Mrs. Ramaya. 

(christina.ramaya@lausd.net) 


